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              Monday  6th December 2021 

Farewell and Good Luck! 

 

 

 

 

From January 2022, we will have some staff changes.         

Unfortunately, we are saying ‘Goodbye’ to Mrs Kim McGrail. Kim is moving 

on as part of her professional development and leaving to take up another 

role within a different Lancashire sector.  

Kim has served Basnett Street for 13 years and we will be very sorry to see 

her go, but at the same time, we wish her all the very best for the future.  

Mrs Emma Barker, will be joining us to take over Kim McGrail’s keyworker 

group of children. 

We will also be saying ‘Goodbye’ to Mrs Thelma Cullen following the           

successful appointment of Ayrin Rahman. We would like to say ‘Thank You’ to 

Thelma for stepping into the vacant post and settling all the new children in.  

Therefore, from January, if you child is in Thelma's group, their new            

keyworker will be Mrs Ayrin Rahman.  

Your children will have a smooth handover to the new keyworkers and we 

will ensure you have the opportunity to meet them as parents. 

Thank you 

Mrs Lindsay Ingham 



 

Important Dates for your Diary 

Friday 10th December 2021 

Cheerleading Sessions by ‘Basically Cheer’ with Leanne 

Monday 13th December 2021 

Normal Nursery Sessions 

 Tuesday 14th December 2021 

Normal Nursery Sessions 

Wednesday 15th December 2021 

Children to sing Nativity Songs to be shown on Facebook 

Thursday 16th December 2021 

Christmas Fun Activities 

Friday 17th December 2021 

** Party Day with a Visit from Father Christmas ** 

All the party food will be provided and will consist of jam/cheese         

sandwiches, fairy cakes and a drink of juice. 

** The Nursery Sessions will end earlier than normal on 

 Friday 17th December 2021** 

The Morning Session  - Children will need to be collected at 

10.45am 

The Afternoon Session  - Children will need to be collected at 

2.40pm 

The 30 hour children can attend either a morning or an afternoon 

session only. Please can you let  the office or your child’s       

keyworker which session you prefer. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all our        

families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

We look forward to seeing you all in 2022. 

 


